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Submission
I am pleased to hear Rosebery Estate has been temporarily exempt from the NSW Government's CDC. This will help ensure we can retain the
character of the area and its homes and not allow homes to built that are not fitting with the area. 
As a recent purchaser in Rosebery  I do not view the covenant as restrictive and was aware of the details at the time of purchase.
Thanks,
Kristl Mauropoulos
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